Jadela Oil Corp.

Private Placement Offering Increased

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
February 25, 2014

Calgary, Alberta — On January 16, 2014, Jadela Oil Corp. ("Jadela" or “Corporation”) (TSXV: JOC)
wishes to announce that announced a proposed non-brokered private placement of up to 3,000,000 units
at a price $0.06 per unit for gross proceeds of up to $180,000. The Corporation has increased the
Offering to 6,000,000 units for gross proceeds of $360,000.

About Jadela

Jadela is a junior oil and gas exploration company. For further information, please contact:

Gregory J. Leia, President and CEO
Jadela Oil Corp.

Suite 203 - 221 - 10" Avenue SE
Calgary Alberta T2G 0V9

T: (403) 873-8166

E: gleia(@jadelaoil.com

Website: www.jadelaoil.com

Reader Advisory

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.
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